
Dear commission members- 

I urge you reaffirm last year's decision to disallow West Hayden Island industrial development without 
complete mitigation for loss of natural areas. Hayden Island is a unique city resource and should be 
designated as an open space, or at the minimum, kept to its current zoning designation. With existing 
city-owned brownfield areas which could be used for industrial development, the city should not be 
focusing on designating critical natural areas for potential industrial conversion. I urge the commission to 
remove the section on West Hayden Island from the proposed Comp Plan and show the community that it 
takes seriously the 5 years of public process that led up to last year's decision of "No West Hayden Island 
industrial development without binding mitigation requirements". Thank you for your consideration. 

Nancy Mattson 

2509 SW Palatine St. 

Portland, OR 97219 

Nancy Mattson <sunnydaypdx@comcast.net> 


